From: Paz, Michelle

Sent: 8/20/2012 3:02:29 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Metague,

Stephen (ET) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SJMd)

Cc: Yeung, Manho (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MXY6);

Kozminski, Kevin (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=KCK1); Schmedes,

Rick (SchmedesR@pbworld.com Redacted

Redacted Borak, Mary Jo

(maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:

Subject: CA High Speed Train Project/Transmission Study

Hi Steve and Merideth,

My name is Michelle Paz; I am part of the project management team for the California High Speed Rail Project. I received your contact information from Lisa Orsaba at the CPUC recommending we reach out to you to begin the discussion about the permitting process at the interconnection points along the PG&E territory.

We have a meeting with PG&E Transmission Planning Group this Friday August 24th at 10 am (I will forward you both the invite) Mary Borak from the CPUC will also be joining us, perhaps if your schedule permits you can join us as well. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you

Michelle Paz

Traction Power Engineer

Parsons Brinckerhoff
303 Second Street Suite 700 North
San Francisco, CA 94107
P: 415-243-4756

pazm@pbworld.com

www.pbworld.com

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain confidential information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.